
  
BRADLEY   BEACH   BOARD   OF   EDUCATION     

MEETING   NOTICE   
  
  

Public   Notice   is   hereby   given   that   the   Bradley   Beach   Board   of   Education   will   conduct   its     
special   meeting/public   hearing   on   the   2021/2022   school   budget   scheduled   for   Tuesday,   April   27,   
2021   virtually.    Public   participants   will   be   able   to   view   and   participate   in   the   meeting   by   going   to   
the   following   web   address:     

  
meet.google.com/kvf-nwxy-sza   

  
If   a   member   of   the   public   does   not   have   access   to   a   computer,   you   may   still   listen   to   and   
participate   in   the   meeting   by   calling   1-515-519-5423   and   use   Pin   190511620.    The   meeting   will   
begin   at   7:00   p.m.   and   action   will   be   taken.   
  

The   public   may   make   public   comment   at   the   meeting   itself,   or   by   submitting   a   written   public   
comment   to   the   Business   Administrator,   David   Tonzola,   at    dtonzola@bbesnj.org    by   4:00   p.m.   on   
Monday,   April   26,   2021.     
  
  

David   J.   Tonzola     
Business   Administrator/Board   Secretary     
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